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Tudor CE Primary School Summer 2021. 

 

Allotment News! 

Our vegetables grew!! 

We have been very proudly harvesting our vegetables and 

salads at lunchtimes. 

So far we have eaten radishes, carrots, lettuces, and 

potatoes. We have many courgettes and potatoes and 

butternut squash and broccoli and sprouts left growing. 

This has been a wonderful time for us here. The children 

love going to the allotment and often say it is their 

favourite thing to do at school, ‘it’s not like real work!’ or 

‘this is better than real work!’ 

  

 

Operation Tennis Courts! 

Every child and every adult in the school has 

taken part in a sponsored tennis activity to help 

raise money for our new tennis courts.  

The children all did an activity that was related 

to Tennis and Wimbledon.  

KS2 children ran round the track 10 times as 

this represents the perimeter of the courts at 

Wimbledon.  

 

Here is Mara above and Mina below our long 

distance winners and experts! 

 

 



 

LKS2 children bounced a tennis ball 100 times 

with a tennis racket as this represents how many 

times a ball is bounced in an average match on 

centre court. So this was 60 x 100 = 6000 times! 

EYFS and KS1 children balanced a tennis ball on 

their tennis racket and walked up and down our 

track.  

 

Parents very proudly came to watch their child 

take part and we are currently collecting in all the 

sponsor forms.  

 

We also held a raffle which raised £700.  

I also cycled 230KM which is equivalent to the 

distance between my house and centre court and 

raised over £300 for this.  

 

Tudor Strawberry Company! 

Children in EYFS and KS1 created their own 

company and marketed, took orders for and 

produced and distributed strawberry products for 

a profitable price. They had a lesson from Mrs 

Crane our Business Manager here at Tudor on how 

to ensure they make a profit as well as give good 

value for money.  

EYFS children made strawberry pots.  

 

Melford class made delicious jelly.  

 

Felbrigg class made sorbet and Hatfield class 

made Strawberry kebabs. 

 

They marketed their ideas through posters and 

letters.  

We raised over £300 for this alone. Very well 

done! 


